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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Jeremy A. Smith [jasmith@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2010 2:58 PM
To: 'Pritpaul Sappal'
Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Alaska Gas Field Work Schedule - 6211 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, CA, Fuel Leak Case 

No. 127

Pritpaul 
 
I wanted to make sure that you were aware of the field work schedule for your site.  We plan to complete the monitoring 
well installation activities as well as soil vapor installation activities for your site on Thursday and Friday February 11th and 
12th, 2010.  Upon the completion of the work, we can begin to move forward with the pilot study activities.   Please feel 
free to call me if you have any questions regarding the upcoming work.   
 
Regards 
 
 
Jeremy Smith, REA II 
Senior Project Manager 
AEI Consultants 
2500 Camino Diablo 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597 
  
p. 925-746-6028 
c. 925-595-3156 
f.  925-746-6099 
www.aeiconsultants.com 
 


